
 

 

7th October 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 Residential Trip 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Year 6 residential trip. We are pleased to tell you that we have now 

booked for the children to go to Kingswood Colomendy activity centre in North Wales. We will travel by 

coach on Friday 9th June 2017 and will return after a three-night stay on Monday 12th June 2017.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £147 per child. To secure a place for your child on the trip please return the 

reply slip below, along with a non-refundable £50 deposit, to the school office by Friday 14th 

October. Following payment of the deposit, the next two payments will be £50 due by 18th November, 

and then £47 due by 24th March. Payment cards will be sent out to those who pay a deposit and wish 

the spread to cost over more frequent, smaller payments. 

 

If you wish for your child to participate in this exciting and fun experience, please complete and return 

the reply slip and your deposit, to secure your child’s place on the trip and help us confirm the final 

number of children attending. The deposit should be placed in an envelope clearly marked with your 

child’s name, amount enclosed, with the trip code ‘Kingswood’ and then placed in the payments box in 

the reception area of the school office.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Chris Keeley, Natalie Gomez and Kat Rowe 

Year 6 Teachers 

 

Year 6 Residential Trip 
 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________Class: ___________  
 
[  ] I wish for my child to participate in the residential trip to Kingswood and enclose a non-refundable 
deposit of £50.00.  
 
[  ] I wish for my child to participate in the residential trip to Kingswood and my child is eligible for Pupil 
Premium.  
 

Signed: ____________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ____________ 


